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TO:    All Proposers  

FROM:  Joyce A. McClane, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager                             

 
DATE:  February 17, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:   Addendum #01 – Proposal #21000602 – Sludge Storage Pipe Fabrication Project 
 

This addendum has been issued because of the following:  

 

1. Question – In Appendix a section 3.1.C it calls for the piping to be pickled – Is this 

needed for sludge piping? 

Answer: No – Please remove the entire section 3.1.C as it is not needed. 

 

All other bidding terms, requirements, and conditions continue as indicated in the remaining 

original bid documents.   

The Purchasing Manager, Joyce McClane, is an officer for the City of Flint with respect to this 

RFP.   
In the submission of their proposal, Proposer must acknowledge receipt of this addendum.  

Proposer shall acknowledge this addendum by signing and returning one copy of this notice 

with their submission. 

Company Name:  _____________________________________________________ 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________ 

City / State / Zip:  _____________________________________________________ 

Telephone:  _________________________Fax:  _____________________________ 

Email________________________________________________________________ 

Print Name:  __________________________Title:  ___________________________ 

Signature:  _______________________________Date:  _______________________ 

 

Thank you. 

 


